
Dear CEO/ Mr David Nayda, 
Please may i have put on the Agenda for the next Shire Meeting Consideration/ application for 
approval of 6 town Murals, plus 1 Mural on CBH Building 
 
I have Support Letters from  
CM & MS . 
 
Nungarin Markets Commitee. 
 
Pool Manager 
 
Have spoken to CWA President & Members who will provide a support letter and i shall have letters 
from the following to provide at meeting also. They have already expressed support for tourism 
murals & will follow up with support letters. 
 
Hon Mia Davies 
 
POST OFFICE Both CRC & 
Tourism  
 
Museum Support 
 
Wegners Rural 
 
Leonie- School President 
 
Proposed sites are; 
 
1. Rec Centre, back wall / exterior of Building/ Mens & Ladies amenities 
 
2. pool wall & Skate park & Concrete drainage across from Nungarin P.S 
with School & School Children Involvement in design ideas  
 
3. 3 x Panels for mounting on building CWA 100th Celebration 
 
4. Side wall CM & MS 
 
6. Craft shop, Op Shop & Wegners congruent street frontage Mural 
 
 CBH building- Long wall facing town on Nungarin CBH building facing town and main Rd frontage 
 
*PLEASE NOTE these murals need approval or dismissal of idea at the next Nungarin Shire Meeting in 
time for me to get my Grant Application in to cover all costs of Murals. 
 
Kind regards 
Natalie Veal 
 
Studio Artistique 
62 Railway Avenue 
NUNGARIN WA 6490 
 



PH; 0459547091 
 


